
Class 5 Newsletter 

Autumn Term – 08/11/19 

This Week... 
 

We have completed assessments for Maths and English this week.  The children 
have tried hard with these and I will be using the results to see which areas they 
need to work on! 
Please continue to encourage the children to access their TIMES TABLE 
ROCKSTARS ACCOUNTS at home.   
 
Across The Curriculum 
In Science, we have looked at some of the planet’s endangered species and we 
have completed graphs to show their populations in recent years; additionally, the 
children have researched why these animals are endangered.  In R.E. we have been 
thinking about the Advent: what it means and how it is celebrated.  We have also 
been busy practicing our Remembrance Service for next week and we have begun 
our new History Topic on World War One.  In Art we have created some beautiful 
silhouette paintings depicting soldiers at war.   

Next Week... 
 

English 
We will be writing 
persuasive letters to Mrs 
Seagrave! 

 
Maths 
We will be starting work 
on fractions including 
looking at percentages, 
ratio and proportion. 
 
Times Table Rock 
star Club (Tues 12th 
Nov) – Class 3 

Miss Morris   

Important Dates 
 OPEN DOOR - Thursday 3.20pm - 3.40pm.  Please feel free to visit our classroom too your child’s work and 

ask any questions you may have. 
 Monday 11th November @ 10am – Year 6 to lead Remembrance Service in school – all welcome  
 Thursday 21st November – Parents’ Evening (3:30 -5pm and 6-7pm) 
 Monday 25th November – PTA Cinema Night (more information to follow) 
 Monday 16th December – KS2 Christmas Production @ 6pm 
 Wednesday 18th December – KS2 Party and Christmas Lunch 
 Friday 20th December – Break up for Christmas Holidays @ 2pm 

 
Projects 

The children’s ‘Dinosaur Projects’ were of a good standard.  I was particularly impressed with some of the ‘rap poems’ and the 
impressive models made at home by some children!  Thank you for supporting the children at home with this work.  

Well done to the winners 
1st Place – Cayden 2nd Place - Logan           3rd Place – Harley 

Highly Commended – Maisie, Keinan, Millie, Connor, Libby, Daniel and Jake 
 

**New projects for this half term were sent out yesterday.  They are due back to school on Monday 9th December.   
 

  
Special News! 

 
Curriculum Award – Maisie 

 
Christian Value – Hope – Jaiden. K 

 
 
 

 


